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PTA General PTA Meeting  

Tuesday, April 12th, 6:00 p.m. 
 

Approximately 13 in attendance. 
 

1. Welcome and Call to order- done by President Jessica Hardy. 
2. Introductions 
3. Final meeting- May 10- we will finalize officers and the updated Bylaws. 
4. PTA Activity Calendar - on MCE Website, updated in real time.  The calendar is truly the best way to stay in 

the know (other than the Facebook page). 
5. Treasurer’s Report.  Reports listed at the end of the minutes. Redacted from this report for security 

purposes; they were distributed at the meeting and are available on the MCE Facebook page. 
○ There have been lots of field trip requests that still need to be processed (they are part of the 

budget). 
○ Final numbers for Funfest are TBD, which will likely have a positive impact on the budget. 

New Business 
6. Elections 

○ Angie Howard was nominated from the floor in February 2022 and has been elected as treasurer. 

○ Proposed board rotation: Assistant Treasurer Mandy Llewellyn (term ending) and 3rd VP Jennifer 

Griffith.  It was proposed to amend the bylaws to allow board members to serve a maximum of two 

consecutive two-year terms; approval of this amendment in May will take care of the assistant 

treasurer need. 

7. Bylaws Revisions- these are due every three years.  Those in attendance reviewed/discussed proposed 

amendments to the bylaws.  The current bylaws will be available on the Facebook page with suggested 

edits.  Proposed amendments will be voted upon at the May meeting. 

8. Principals’ Report-  

○ MAP Testing 

○ Color Run 

○ 4/13 will be a full day 

○ 4/30 Float Your Boat 

○ 5/2-5/6- Staff & Teacher Appreciation Week. 

9. Yearbooks- will be distributed asap; a limited number of extra ones will be available for purchase at the 

beginning of May. 

10. MCE Facebook page updates- coming this summer. 

 

 

Old Business 

11. Funfest Recap- Went extremely well; final numbers are being processed but expected to have raised more 
money than anticipated.  New games such as pie in the face were very well-received.  Mandy expressed 
thanks to staff and families for their flexibility with changes due to the weather.  Funfest will return to the 



Fall this coming school year; it will be held on Friday 9/30/22.   
12. RBHS Seniors- Two $500 scholarship for former MCE students will be presented on May 16.  Jennifer 

Griffith volunteered to present them on behalf of the PTA. 
13. End of Year/Fifth Grade Committee - contact SarahCooperRX@gmail.com 
14. Adjourn- contact the MCE PTA Board with questions: MCEPTABoard@gmail.com. 

 
 

Upcoming PTA Meeting Schedule 
● 5/10/22: Vote on Bylaws amendments.  New Officers installed.  Will be held at La Terraza.   

● June/July 2022 Crossover Board meeting for Officers only. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lena Muench 

PTA Secretary

 

 

 

 

 

 


